



Dear Players/Parents,

We would like to thank you for your continued patience with us and standing by our side through these unprecedented times.

As a board, we have made the difficult decision to cancel the 2020 Fall Rec season.

This is a VERY hard decision for us. We feel deeply from the bottom of our hearts that we can not offer the opportunity this year for so many players and parents to enjoy this wonderful sport that we have provided on the plateau since 1973.

Our main goal for our board is always about the kids....period. We as a board have had countless meetings and continuous communication, planning, re-planning to get the kids back out on the field. Unfortunately the hand we are being dealt is just not the winning hand for us to move forward. With time constraints that keep passing by we are faced to make the call.

We will start working on refunds next week, so please be patient with us as we work through this process as it will take us some time. If you don't see a refund by the first of October, please contact us.

Should a modified phase and/or we move into Phase 3 in the upcoming few weeks, we plan to offer soccer opportunities for the kids to get back out on the field. Most importantly we want the kids to have fun playing the game we all love so dearly with teammates and friends again.

Again, thank you for sticking with CFSC this year! We genuinely appreciate your patience, kindness, compassion and loyalty that you have shown us this year.

THANK YOU!

Well wishes CFSC!